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Notice XX/19Notice 09/22 
Transport for London 
London Taxi and Private Hire 

Taxi and private hire update following the death of Her Majesty Queen 
Elizabeth II 

Our thoughts are with His Majesty The King and all members of the Royal Family 
following the death of Her Majesty the Queen. 

In the days ahead London will continue to rely on taxi and private hire services as 
there are likely to be in excess of a million people coming to the Capital to pay their 
respects and to attend planned ceremonial events.  

There will be road closures in place at locations in Westminster and other temporary 
changes to respond to and support these events. TfL is working closely with the 
Metropolitan Police to minimise the disruption of these changes.   

We will communicate those changes to you in the coming days so please look out for 
updates. In the meantime, please find below an update from the Metropolitan Police 
and for live road closure information, follow @MetPoliceEvents on Twitter.  

Please do everything you can to help keep London moving during this difficult time. 

Update from Met Police 

Policing and security operation under way in London following the passing of Her 
Majesty Queen Elizabeth II  

Officers and staff from across the Metropolitan Police Service are deeply saddened 
to learn of the passing of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  

Following the announcement, the Met, British Transport Police and the City of 
London Police have initiated well-rehearsed policing plans across the capital. 

The public will see additional officers posted outside key locations, including 
transport hubs, Royal Parks and outside Royal residences in London. We will be 
keeping people safe with highly visible patrols across London.  

Road closures are being established at a number of locations in Westminster. 
Although we recognise these road closures may cause some inconvenience, they 
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are necessary to ensure the safety of those members of public visiting London and 
to allow the planned ceremonial events to take place.  
  
The Met is working closely with Westminster City Council and Transport for London 
to minimise any disruption to residents and businesses. Those wishing to travel into 
London and visit Royal Residences are encouraged to visit www.Royal.uk for the 
latest information. 
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